
 

 

                                                                                ASI Report 

 Bronco fusion had a turnout of 5,000 plus students and guests 

 ASI is taking on the initiative of Voter Registration by collaborating a 

“Voter Registration drive” with clubs and organizations throughout the 

campus 

 ASI director Cora Culla announced that she will be retiring on June 30, 2017 

 ASI is still looking for a representative from the Academic Senate to serve 

on the ASI Senate 

 ASI on the creation of the Transportation Advisory Committee (TAC) (also 

looking for a rep from the Academic Senate) 

 


